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Meeting Started at 7:00 PM

Meeting was called to order by President Allen Harvey at 7:00pm in American Legion Post 135.

Moment of silence for POW/MIAs was observed by all present.
Opening prayer was given by Chaplain Pace.
Pledge of Allegiance was recited by all members.

Minutes from the October meeting were read by Secretary Bob Stark and approved by all.

Treasurer's report was given by Treasurer Bud Hunt with $4,584.93 currently in the general fund.
Balance in commemorative brick account: $900.00.

Balance in dog matching fund account: $250.00.

Report was approved by all.

Old Business

Guest speaker for Veterans Day Program was presented to membership by President Harvey.

Allen announced that programs are currently being printed.

New Business

Raffle tickets for VVA State of Georgia were handed out by Allen. Ten tickets per book $2.00 per ticket.

Tickets are for a lifetime guarantee 9mm pistol.

Boy Scout Project "Over the Edge" was presented to the membership as a reminder to help support Allen and
Bud Hunt. Target date for the bosses getting thrown over the roof of the building is Friday, December 13th.

Committee Reports

ROTC Committee - No report given.
Veterans Council - No report given due to change in meeting date.

Tee Shirt - It was announced by Bob Stark that the tee shirts did not arrive in time to bring to meeting. The
shirts have arrived and will be distributed at the parade.

Events and Fundraising

President Harvey announced that poppy drives have been approved by Walmart in Pooler for 7 months to be
held on Saturday and Sunday. The schedule will be posted on web page and emailed to the membership



Good of the Order

Meal for December was approved by membership to be our annual Christmas dinner with Allen & Susie
providing a ham & salads and the membership bringing a covered dish. Business meeting will immediately
precede the dinner. Susie will be point of contact to organize dinner.

50/50 was won by Bud Hunt who donated entire amount back to chapter.

Flag was saluted by all.

Closing Prayer was given by Chaplain Pace

Meeting adjourned at 8:00pm

Minutes Respectfully submitted by , Secretary




